
 

 

WW1 Tree Planting Commemoration Project 
 

Meeting Monday 7th September 2020, 5.30pm 
Bradenstoke Recreational Field 

 
 

Attendees: Cllr G Howarth Cllr F Ball Mandy Hughes Alan Miles Patsy Golding 
  Stevie Palmer 
 
 
Agenda:  To discuss planting the trees for this project that are currently situated elsewhere, in 
   the recreational field which was the original siting in the bid submitted 2017. 
 
 
 
Cllr Howarth listed the trees and bushes available and the group decided on a draft plan for 
planting.   
 
DIO - trees to be planted 2 metres from boundary for security and maintenance.  (Awaiting written 
confirmation of this) 
6 oaks allotment end of boundary fence 
Shrubs and hedging along boundary to dog walking field. 
Oaks along dog field/MOD boundary. 
Alder and walnut to fill gaps in planting. 
3 firs along playing field/dog walking field. 
 
It was agreed that the project would be an agenda item at PC meeting 15th September 2020, for 
approval of project and public consultation previously circulated. 
Public consultation publicised on village noticeboards, PC website and facebook pages.  1 week 
duration. 
Group to consider any responses to public consultation and a project plan be presented to Parish 
Council meeting in October 2020 for approval. 
Hopefully, weather and Covid 19 guidelines permitting, an event at end of October 2020 to plant 
the trees. 
Design of plaque commemorating the purpose of tree planting to be carried out at a later stage. 


